
June 3, 2005

Mr. Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Office of Radiation Control
Alabama Department of Public Health
P.O. Box 303017
Montgomery,  AL  36130-3017

Dear Mr. Whatley:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations. 
Mr. Robert Suell received a 92 on the exam. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosure:
Training Certificate

cc: Robert Suell



June 3, 2005

Mr. Steve Tarlton, Unit Leader
Radioactive Materials Management Unit
CO Dept of Public Health & Environment
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South
Denver, CO 80246-1530

Dear Mr. Tarlton:

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana  - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations.  Mr. William
Thomas Pentecost received a 98 on the exam and Mr. James Jarvis received a 90 on his exam. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: William Thomas Pentecost
James Jarvis



June 3, 2005

Mr. Robert L. Johnson, Manager
Radiation Health & Toxic Agents Branch
Cabinet for Health Services
275 East Main Street, Mail Stop HS-2E-D
Frankfort, KY  40621-0001

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana  - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations.  
Mr.  Robert Gresham received a 92 on the exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosure:
Training Certificate

cc: Robert Gresham



June 3, 2005

Mr. Robert W. Goff, Director
Division of Radiological Health
State Department of Health
P.O. Box 1700
Jackson, MS  39215-1700

Dear Mr. Goff: 

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations. Mr. Joe 
Ellington received a 94 on the exam and Mr. Jeffrey Algee received an 80 on his exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

 Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Joe Ellington
Jeffrey Algee



June 3, 2005

Mr. Stanley R. Marshall, Supervisor
Radiological Health Section
Bureau of Health Protection Services
Nevada State Health Division
1179 Fairview Drive, Suite 102
Carson City, NV  89701-5405

Dear Mr. Marshall:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana  - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations.  
Mr.  Wayne Yates received a 94 on the exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

cc: Wayne Yates



June 3, 2005

Mr. Robert E. Owen, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Protection
Ohio Department of Health
P. O. Box 118
Columbus, OH  43216-0118

Dear Mr. Owen:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana  - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations.  
Mr.  Michael Rubadue received a 98 on the exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

cc: Michael Rubadue



June 3, 2005

Mr. L. Edward Nanney, Director
Division of Radiological Health
Tennessee Department of Environment 
  and Conservation
3rd Floor, L&C Annex 
401 Church Street
Nashville, TN  37243-1532

Dear Mr. Nanney:

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations.  Mr. Gerald
Bacon received a 86 on the exam, Mr. John Garland received a 100 on his exam and 
Mr. Steve Seeger received a 94 on his exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

 Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Gerald Bacon
John Garland
Steve Seeger



June 3, 2005 

Mr. Richard A. Ratliff, PE, LMP, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Control  
Texas Department of Health
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, TX  78756-3189

Dear Mr. Ratliff:

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana - April 18-22, 2005

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations. Ms. Rochelle
Honkus received a 96 on the exam, Mr. William King received a 98 on his exam and 
Mr. Keith Smith received a 88 on his exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

 Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Rochelle Honkus
William King, Jr.
Keith Smith
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SIMILAR LETTERS SENT TO THE FOLLOWING LIST OF PROGRAM DIRECTORS FOR THE TRAINING
COURSE LISTED (See Below).

TRAINING COURSES:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
St. Rose, Louisiana - April 18-22, 2005

Mr. Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Office of Radiation Control
Alabama Department of Public Health
P.O. Box 303017
Montgomery,  AL  36130-3017

Mr. Steve Tarlton, Unit Leader
Radioactive Materials Management Unit
CO Dept of Public Health & Environment
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South
Denver, CO 80246-1530

Mr. Robert L. Johnson, Manager
Radiation Health & Toxic Agents Branch
Cabinet for Health Services
275 East Main Street, Mail Stop HS-2E-D
Frankfort, KY  40621-0001

Mr. Robert W. Goff, Director
Division of Radiological Health
State Department of Health
P.O. Box 1700
Jackson, MS  39215-1700

Mr. Stanley R. Marshall, Supervisor
Radiological Health Section
Bureau of Health Protection Services
Nevada State Health Division
1179 Fairview Drive, Suite 102
Carson City, NV  89701-5405

Mr. Robert E. Owen, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Protection
Ohio Department of Health
P. O. Box 118
Columbus, OH  43216-0118

Mr. L. Edward Nanney, Director
Division of Radiological Health
Tennessee Department of Environment 
  and Conservation
3rd Floor, L&C Annex 
401 Church Street
Nashville, TN  37243-1532

Mr. Richard A. Ratliff, PE, LMP, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Control
Texas Department of Health
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, TX  78756-3189


